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MEMBERS' COMMENTS ON PREVIOUS ARTICLES 

Perfin 'Arms Type'  Des.0160.01   Bulletin 274/20; 275/6. 

JOHN NELSON writes:- "This perfin has fascinated me ever since  
Keith Rymer-Young sent me a tracing of it twenty or so years ago.  
The problem was to sort out what the design was supposed to be and  
I always suspected that it was some kind of deer with antlers but  
with a few pins missing somewhere at the bottom. 

"At last Bob Schwerdt has come up with the brilliant suggestion  
that it might be a pair of crossed fancy "F's" and I think I can  
not only confirm this but also provide an almost certain identity. 

"I have an 1891 trade directory which includes Dublin and after a  
short search have found in it a firm which used as their trademark  
a design comprised of crossed "F's" as in the tracing shown on the  
New Identities page N.I Pg. 11 in this issue of the Bulletin. 

"The user of the trademark was FRANCIS FALKNER, Whiskey and Wine 
Merchant, 83 Grafton Street and 36 Dawson Street, Dublin and also  
at 2 Charing Cross Road, London SW." 

*    *    *    * 

Perfins "RA" and "R/A"  Bulletin 275 Pg.24. 

JOHN NELSON makes the following comments:- "The difficulty here is 
that Philips is a Dutch company and its British subsidiaries  
are not listed in the Stock Exchange Official Year Book.       

"What the letters 'RA' refer to I have no idea but the name of the  
British company, originally Philips Lamps Limited, was changed to 
Philips Electrical Limited at some time between 1933 and 1949. It  
would appear that their present full name is Philips Electronic  
and Associated Industries Limited. The spelling Phillips  
(where used) is incorrect. 

"Mullard Limited, London Carriers Limited (the address should read 
WADDON) and Philips Mitcham Works Limited are, or were, certainly 
subsidiaries of the main company. I cannot be totally sure about  
Stella Kadio but they probably were as their premises were next to  
those of London Carriers in Shaftesbury Avenue. I can find no  
record at all of Combined (or Amalgamated) Electrical (or Elec- 
tronic) Services but they could well have been part of Philips at  
some time or other." 




